Statement for Parish Council Meeting

The PCC has agreed to send the DAC an outline plan and photographs for an
internal reordering of the church, asking for their views in principle, in time for their
meeting on April 25th. However it is hoped that consultation with user groups will
shortly begin, the outcome of which cannot be predicted at present. It is expected
that the consultation may take some time, but it is important to engage with all
interested parties to reorder the church in a way that is complementary to the
Community Centre on the Green. There will be a PCC meeting on May 10 where
this will be discussed in more depth, and a further update will be forthcoming on
progress made.

Liz Cable

Churchwarden (designate)



